
WARNING 

Product Recall

Brand: Connell Farm

Products: Large Burger Buns, Plain Burger Buns,  Sesame 

Burger Buns, Gourmet Burger Buns and Hot Dog Rolls

Best Before Dates: 21 July

Lidl Customer Services:
01 920 3010 (Republic of Ireland)  |  0289 568 4888 (Northern Ireland) TD: 26/07/24

!

Our supplier Johnson, Mooney & O’Brien is recalling the above burger

buns and hot dog rolls with a best before date of 21 July due to the

possible presence of metal pieces.

If you have purchased these products do not consume them. Instead,

please return the product to a Lidl store for a full refund, with or

without a receipt.

Lidl wishes to apologise for any inconvenience caused. Any customers

with queries or concerns can contact our Customer Services Team on

the numbers below.


